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I am writing in opposition of House Bill 3501. Homelessness is a concern in our 

community. Rather than encouraging outdoor living in our common areas, we need to 

encourage the homeless to find indoor housing. Oregon has experienced increased 

crime and unsanitary conditions surrounding these encampments. This bill will 

facillitate the downward slide of livability in our communities. Families will avoid our 

beatiful parks due to safety concerns due to obviously struggling members of our 

communities.  


